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Premier to attend Holland Marsh reception

	Premier Kathleen Wynne will attend a reception hosted by the York--Simcoe Provincial Liberal Association on Nov. 1st.

The event is at the Holland Marsh Wineries (18270 Keele St, Newmarket), beginning at 7 p.m.

The event is free, with wine and appetizers, and is open to everyone interested in meeting the Premier.

Those interested can RSVP online at http://bit.ly/PremierWynne
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